
Notice of Unscheduled Vacancy
An unscheduled vacancy exists on the 

Planning Commission 

CITY CLERK
650 Merchant 

Street Vacaville CA 
95688; 

707-449-5100 

As of June 27, 2024, an unscheduled vacancy was created with the 
resignation of Michael Fortney.  Applications to fill the remainder of the 
District 2 term (term expires 3/31/2026) are now being accepted at the Office 
of the City Clerk. Please call the office or  email 
cityclerk@cityofvacaville.com for more information.

The Planning Commission meets the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of every month 
at 6 p.m.  Commission members must be at least 18 years of age and reside 
within the Vacaville city limits.  

In accordance with Govt. Code 54974, final appointment to the commission 
shall not be made by the Council for at least 10 business days after the 
posting of this notice. This notice is posted as of July 16, 2024.  
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